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The Pakistan Paradox Christophe Jaffrelot 2015-08-15 Pakistan was born as the
creation of elite Urdu-speaking Muslims who sought to govern a state that would
maintain their dominance. After rallying non-Urdu speaking leaders around him,
Jinnah imposed a unitary definition of the new nation state that obliterated
linguistic diversity. This centralisation - 'justified' by the Indian threat fostered centrifugal forces that resulted in Bengali secessionism in 1971 and
Baloch, as well as Mohajir, separatisms today. Concentration of power in the hands
of the establishment remained the norm, and while authoritarianism peaked under
military rule, democracy failed to usher in reform, and the rule of law remained
fragile at best under Zulfikar Bhutto and later Nawaz Sharif. While Jinnah and Ayub
Khan regarded religion as a cultural marker, since their time theIslamists have
gradually prevailed. They benefited from the support of General Zia, while others,
including sectarian groups, cashed in on their struggle against the establishment to
woo the disenfranchised. Today, Pakistan faces existential challenges ranging from
ethnic strife to Islamism, two sources of instability which hark back to elite
domination. But the resilience of the country and its people, the resolve of the
judiciary and hints of reform in the army may open up new possibilities.
Creating a New Medina Venkat Dhulipala 2015-02-09 "Discusses the fundamental
assumptions regarding the foundations of Pakistani nationalism as well as our
current understanding of the roots of its postcolonial identity crisis"-The Killing of Osama Bin Laden Seymour M. Hersh 2016-04-12 Electrifying
investigation of White House lies about the assassination of Osama bin Laden In
2011, an elite group of US Navy SEALS stormed an enclosure in the Pakistani city of
Abbottabad and killed Osama bin Laden, the man the United States had begun chasing
before the devastating attacks of 9/11. The news did much to boost President Obama’s
first term and played a major part in his reelection victory of the following year.
But much of the story of that night, as presented to the world, was incomplete, or a
lie. The evidence of what actually went on remains hidden. At the same time, the
full story of the United States’ involvement in the Syrian civil war has been kept
behind a diplomatic curtain, concealed by doublespeak. It is a policy of obfuscation
that has compelled the White House to turn a blind eye to Turkey’s involvement in
supporting ISIS and its predecessors in Syria. This investigation, which began as a

series of essays in the London Review of Books, has ignited a firestorm of
controversy in the world media. In his introduction, Hersh asks what will be the
legacy of Obama’s time in office. Was it an era of “change we can believe in” or a
season of lies and compromises that continued George W. Bush’s misconceived War on
Terror? How did he lose the confidence of the general in charge of America’s forces
who acted in direct contradiction to the White House? What else do we not know?
Pakistan Tilak Devasher 2016-12-10 Recent writings on Pakistan have tended to focus
on the role of the Pakistan Army, the nuclear programme, terrorism, Pak-Afghan and
Pak-US relations and, of course, Indo-Pak relations. Pakistan: Courting the Abyss
goes beyond sensationalist headlines and current crises like terrorism and tensions
with India, to the deeper malaise that afflicts the nation. The book examines issues
like identity, the looming water crisis, the perilous state of education, the
economic meltdown and the danger of an unrealized 'demographic dividend' that have
been eating the innards of Pakistan since its creation. It looks back at the
Pakistan movement, where the seeds of many current problems were sown - the
opportunistic use of religion being the most lethal of these. Pakistan: Courting the
Abyss questions the flawed prescriptions and responses of successive governments,
especially during military rule, to these critical challenges that have brought
Pakistan to an abyss where it risks multi-organ failure, unless things change
dramatically in the near future.
Honour Among Spies Asad Durrani 2020-10-12 In May 2018, a book was published that
set off a perfect storm in the intelligence circles in the subcontinent, and made
people in the spy community sit up around the world. What made The Spy Chronicles
unusual was that two of its authors, A.S. Dulat and Asad Durrani, co-writing with
journalist Aditya Sinha, had headed their respective spy agencies -- Dulat had been
chief of India's RAW, and Lt Gen. Durrani of Pakistan's ISI. The fallout of the book
would result in Lt Gen. Durrani being put on the exit control list and having his
pension revoked.Honour Among Spies is a fictional account of a spy who is sent out
into the cold, but one that reflects all too accurately the predicament of a
distinguished officer fighting to protect his reputation. Woven into the novel is a
throwback to another famous incident -- the raid on Osama bin Laden, about whose
hideaway and the raid itself Lt Gen. Durrani had made some prescient comments. These
and other elements come together in this taut battle of wits that takes forward, in
a way, the narrative of The Spy Chronicles.
The Nine Lives of Pakistan: Dispatches from a Precarious State Declan Walsh
2020-11-17 Winner of the 2021 Overseas Press Club of America Cornelius Ryan Award
The former New York Times Pakistan bureau chief paints an arresting, up-close
portrait of a fractured country. Declan Walsh is one of the New York Times’s most
distinguished international correspondents. His electrifying portrait of Pakistan
over a tumultuous decade captures the sweep of this strange, wondrous, and benighted
country through the dramatic lives of nine fascinating individuals. On assignment as
the country careened between crises, Walsh traveled from the raucous port of Karachi
to the salons of Lahore, and from Baluchistan to the mountains of Waziristan. He met
a diverse cast of extraordinary Pakistanis—a chieftain readying for war at his
desert fort, a retired spy skulking through the borderlands, and a crusading lawyer
risking death for her beliefs, among others. Through these “nine lives” he describes
a country on the brink—a place of creeping extremism and political chaos, but also
personal bravery and dogged idealism that defy easy stereotypes. Unbeknownst to
Walsh, however, an intelligence agent was tracking him. Written in the aftermath of
Walsh’s abrupt deportation, The Nine Lives of Pakistan concludes with an astonishing
encounter with that agent, and his revelations about Pakistan’s powerful security
state. Intimate and complex, attuned to the centrifugal forces of history, identity,
and faith, The Nine Lives of Pakistan offers an unflinching account of life in a
precarious, vital country.
Pakistan Tilak Devasher 2018-06-22 Fascinating vignettes about the men and woman

who ruled PakistanWhat did Muhammad Ali Jinnah say when he received a royal salute
from the last British regiment about to leave Pakistan? Did Ayub Khan consider
turning Pakistan into a monarchy? Why was Yahya Khan so confident that the 1970
elections would return a hung parliament? What did Zulfikar Ali Bhutto say when the
Pakistan Army launched a brutal crackdown in March 1971? How did Zia-ul-Haq get
Bhutto to appoint him the army chief? In 2007, did Benazir Bhutto misread the extent
of American support for her return to Pakistan? Had Pervez Musharraf and Nawaz
Sharif agreed to a pull-out from Kargil even before the latter went to meet
President Clinton in July 1999? Backed by meticulous research, the second book from
Tilak Devasher, author of Pakistan: Courting the Abyss, provides enthralling
insights into the lives and times of the leaders of Pakistan over the seven decades
of the nation's existence. Anecdotal and engrossing, Pakistan: At the Helm presents
a human side to the country's political history for anyone who is curious about the
inner workings of its corridors of power.
Fountainhead of Jihad Vahid Brown 2013 Drawing upon a wealth of previously
unresearched primary sources in many languages, the authors shed much new light on a
group frequently described as the most lethal actor in the current Afghan
insurgency, and shown here to have been for decades at the centre of a nexus of
transnational Islamist militancy, fostering the development of jihadi organisations
from Southeast Asia to East Africa. Addressing the abundant new evidence documenting
the Haqqani network's pivotal role in the birth and evolution of the global jihadi
movement, the book also represents a significant advance in our knowledge of the
history of al-Qaeda, fundamentally altering the picture painted by the existing
literature on the subject.
Making Sense of Pakistan Farzana Shaikh 2018-11-08 Pakistan's transformation from
supposed model of Muslim enlightenment to a state now threatened by an Islamist
takeover has been remarkable. Many account for the change by pointing to Pakistan's
controversial partnership with the United States since 9/11; others see it as a
consequence of Pakistan's long history of authoritarian rule, which has marginalized
liberal opinion and allowed the rise of a religious right. Farzana Shaikh argues the
country's decline is rooted primarily in uncertainty about the meaning of Pakistan
and the significance of 'being Pakistani'. This has pre-empted a consensus on the
role of Islam in the public sphere and encouraged the spread of political Islam. It
has also widened the gap between personal piety and public morality, corrupting the
country's economic foundations and tearing apart its social fabric. More ominously
still, it has given rise to a new and dangerous symbiosis between the country's
powerful armed forces and Muslim extremists. Shaikh demonstrates how the ideology
that constrained Indo-Muslim politics in the years leading to Partition in 1947 has
left its mark, skillfully deploying insights from history to better understand
Pakistan's troubled present.
Pakistan Tilak Devasher 2019-07-05 Balochistan, Pakistan's largest province, is a
complex region fraught with conflict and hostility, ranging from an enduring
insurgency and sectarian violence to terror strikes and appalling human rights
violations. In his third book on Pakistan, Tilak Devasher analyses why Balochistan
is such a festering sore for Pakistan. With his keen understanding of the region, he
traces the roots of the deep-seated Baloch alienation to the princely state of
Kalat's forced accession to Pakistan in 1948. This alienation has been further
solidified by the state's rampant exploitation of the province, leading to massive
socio-economic deprivation. Is the Baloch insurgency threatening the integrity of
Pakistan? What is the likelihood of an independent Balochistan? Has the situation in
the province become irretrievable for Pakistan? Is there a meeting ground between
the mutually opposing narratives of the Pakistan state and the Baloch
nationalists?Devasher examines these issues with a clear and objective mind backed
by meticulous research that goes to the heart of the Baloch conundrum.
Treading on Hallowed Ground C. Christine Fair 2008-09-29 After America's Iraq

adventure devolved into a debacle, a chorus of commentators and analysts noted that
the U.S. military had no plan to fight a counterinsurgency campaign. Given the
failure of conventional tactics, America in the last two years has redoubled its
efforts to develop a new strategy to fight the Iraqi insurgency, and has gone so far
to place our leading counterinsurgency expert, General David Petraeus, in charge of
the Iraq theater. In sum, there seems to be a growing consensus that for better or
worse, counterinsurgency will be a core tactic in future American military
campaigns. Iraq, of course, presents special problems to the U.S. because of the
intensity of religious belief and sectarianism. How do we fight against an
insurgency that so often strategically positions itself on 'hallowed
ground'--mosques and shrines? Yet Iraq is not unique. As the contributors to
Treading on Hallowed Ground show, counterinsurgency efforts on religiously
contentious terrain is a widespread phenomenon in recent times, ranging from North
Africa to Central and Southeast Asia. Here, C. Christine Fair and Sumit Ganguly have
assembled an impressive group of experts to explore the most important
counterinsurgency efforts in sacred spaces in our era: churches in Israel, mosques
and shrines in Iraq, the Sikh Golden Temple in India, mosques and temples in
Kashmir, the Krue Se Mosque in Thailand, and the Grand Mosque in Saudi Arabia. Taken
together, the essays comprise the first comprehensive account of this increasingly
pivotal component of contemporary war.
Fighting to the End C. Christine Fair 2014 The Pakistan army is poised for
perpetual conflict with India which it cannot win militarily or politically. What
explains Pakistan's persistent revisionism despite increasing costs and decreasing
likelihood of success? This book argues that an understanding of the army's
strategic culture explains its willingness to fight to the end.
The Army and Democracy Aqil Shah 2014-04-21 In sharp contrast to neighboring India,
the Muslim nation of Pakistan has been ruled by its military for over three decades.
The Army and Democracy identifies steps for reforming Pakistan's armed forces and
reducing its interference in politics, and sees lessons for fragile democracies
striving to bring the military under civilian control.
Ukraine in the Crossfire Chris Kaspar de Ploeg 2017-04-05 Ukraine is embroiled in a
bloody civil war. Both sides stand accused of collaborating with fascists, of
committing war crimes, of serving foreign interests. This proxy-war between Russia
and the West was accompanied by a fierce information war. This book separates fact
from fiction with extensive and reliable documentation. While remaining critical of
Russia and the Donbass rebellion, De Ploeg demonstrates that many of the recent
disasters can be traced to Ukrainian ultranationalists, pro-western political elites
and their European and North-American backers. Ukraine in the Crossfire tackles the
importance of ultranationalist violence during and after the EuroMaidan movement,
and documents how many of these groups are heirs to former nazi-collaborators. It
shows how the Ukrainian state has seized on the ultranationalist war-rhetoric to
serve its own agenda, clamping down on civil liberties on a scale unprecedented
since Ukrainian independence. De Ploeg argues that Kiev itself has been the biggest
obstacle to peace in Donbass, with multiple leaks suggesting that US officials are
pushing for a pro-war line in Ukraine. With the nation ?s eyes turned towards
Russia, the EU and IMF have successfully pressured Ukraine into adopting farreaching austerity programs, while oligarchic looting of state assets and massive
tax-avoidance facilitated by western states continue unabated. De Ploeg documents
the local roots of the Donbass rebellion, the overwhelming popularity of Crimea's
secession, and shows that support for Ukraine's pro-western turn remains far from
unanimous, with large swathes of Ukraine's Russophone population opting out of the
political process. Nevertheless, De Ploeg argues, the pro-Western and pro-Russian
camps are often similar: neoliberal, authoritarian, nationalist and heavily
dependent on foreign support. In a wider exploration of Russo-Western relations, he
examines similarities between the contemporary Russian state and its NATO

counterparts, showing how the two power blocs have collaborated in some of their
worst violent excesses. A far cry from civilizational or ideological clashes, De
Ploeg argues that the current tensions flow from NATO ?s military dominance and
aggressive posture, both globally and within eastern Europe, where Russia seeks to
preserve the status-quo. Packed with shocking facts, deftly moving from the local to
the international, from the historical to the recent; De Ploeg connects the dots.
Crossed Swords Shuja Nawaz 2008 Based on 30 years of research and analysis, this
definitive book is a profound, multi-layered, and historical analysis of the nature
and role of the Pakistan army in the country's polity as well as its turbulent
relationship with the United States. Shuja Nawaz examines the army and Pakistan in
both peace and war. Using many hitherto unpublished materials from the archives of
the United States, the United Kingdom, and the General Headquarters of the Pakistan
Army, as well as interviews with key military and political figures in Pakistan and
the United States, he sheds light not only on the Pakistan Army and its US
connections but also on Pakistan as a key Muslim country in one of the world's
toughest neighborhoods. In doing so, he lays bare key facts about Pakistan's
numerous wars with India and its many rounds of political musical chairs, as well as
the Kargil conflict of 1999. He then draws lessons from this history that may help
Pakistan end its wars within and create a stabler political entity.
The Politics of Ethnicity in Pakistan Farhan Hanif Siddiqi 2012 In order to
understand the Pakistani state and government's treatment of non-dominant ethnic
groups after the failure of the military operation in East Pakistan and the
independence of Bangladesh, this book looks at the ethnic movements that were
subject to a military operation after 1971: the Baloch in the 1970s, the Sindhis in
the 1980s and Mohajirs in the 1990s. The book critically evaluates the literature on
ethnicity and nationalism by taking nationalist ideology and the political divisions
which it generates within ethnic groups as essential in estimating ethnic movements.
It goes on to challenge the modernist argument that nationalism is only relevant to
modern-industrialised socio-economic settings. The available evidence from Pakistan
makes clear that ethnic movements emanate from three distinct socio-economic realms:
tribal (Baloch), rural (Sindh) and urban (Mohajir), and the book looks at the
implications that this has, as well as how further arguments could be advanced about
the relevance of ethnic movements and politics in the Third World. It provides
academics and researchers with background knowledge of how the Baloch, Sindhi and
Mohajir ethnic conflict in Pakistan took shape in a historical context as well as
probable future scenarios of the relationship between the Pakistani state and
government, and ethnic groups and movements.
Pakistan Husain Haqqani 2010-03-10 Among U.S. allies in the war against terrorism,
Pakistan cannot be easily characterized as either friend or foe. Nuclear-armed
Pakistan is an important center of radical Islamic ideas and groups. Since 9/11, the
selective cooperation of president General Pervez Musharraf in sharing intelligence
with the United States and apprehending al Qaeda members has led to the assumption
that Pakistan might be ready to give up its longstanding ties with radical Islam.
But Pakistan's status as an Islamic ideological state is closely linked with the
Pakistani elite's worldview and the praetorian ambitions of its military. This book
analyzes the origins of the relationships between Islamist groups and Pakistan's
military, and explores the nation's quest for identity and security. Tracing how the
military has sought U.S. support by making itself useful for concerns of the
moment—while continuing to strengthen the mosque-military alliance within
Pakistan—Haqqani offers an alternative view of political developments since the
country's independence in 1947.
The Great War for Civilisation Robert Fisk 2007-12-18 A sweeping and dramatic
history of the last half century of conflict in the Middle East from an awardwinning journalist who has covered the region for over forty years, The Great War
for Civilisation unflinchingly chronicles the tragedy of the region from the

Algerian Civil War to the Iranian Revolution; from the American hostage crisis in
Beirut to the Iran-Iraq War; from the 1991 Gulf War to the American invasion of Iraq
in 2003. A book of searing drama as well as lucid, incisive analysis, The Great War
for Civilisation is a work of major importance for today's world.
Dying to Serve Maria Rashid 2020 Dying to Serve is a study of the affective
relationships at the heart of war and violence.
Pakistan Husain Haqqani 2010-03-10 Among U.S. allies in the war against terrorism,
Pakistan cannot be easily characterized as either friend or foe. Nuclear-armed
Pakistan is an important center of radical Islamic ideas and groups. Since 9/11, the
selective cooperation of president General Pervez Musharraf in sharing intelligence
with the United States and apprehending al Qaeda members has led to the assumption
that Pakistan might be ready to give up its longstanding ties with radical Islam.
But Pakistan's status as an Islamic ideological state is closely linked with the
Pakistani elite's worldview and the praetorian ambitions of its military. This book
analyzes the origins of the relationships between Islamist groups and Pakistan's
military, and explores the nation's quest for identity and security. Tracing how the
military has sought U.S. support by making itself useful for concerns of the
moment—while continuing to strengthen the mosque-military alliance within
Pakistan—Haqqani offers an alternative view of political developments since the
country's independence in 1947.
Tragedy of Errors Kamal Matinuddin 1994
Pakistan Under Siege Madiha Afzal 2018-01-02 Over the last fifteen years, Pakistan
has come to be defined exclusively in terms of its struggle with terror. But are
ordinary Pakistanis extremists? And what explains how Pakistanis think? Much of the
current work on extremism in Pakistan tends to study extremist trends in the country
from a detached position—a top-down security perspective, that renders a onedimensional picture of what is at its heart a complex, richly textured country of
200 million people. In this book, using rigorous analysis of survey data, in-depth
interviews in schools and universities in Pakistan, historical narrative reporting,
and her own intuitive understanding of the country, Madiha Afzal gives the full
picture of Pakistan’s relationship with extremism. The author lays out Pakistanis’
own views on terrorist groups, on jihad, on religious minorities and non-Muslims, on
America, and on their place in the world. The views are not radical at first glance,
but are riddled with conspiracy theories. Afzal explains how the two pillars that
define the Pakistani state—Islam and a paranoia about India—have led to a regressive
form of Islamization in Pakistan’s narratives, laws, and curricula. These, in turn,
have shaped its citizens’ attitudes. Afzal traces this outlook to Pakistan’s unique
and tortured birth. She examines the rhetoric and the strategic actions of three
actors in Pakistani politics—the military, the civilian governments, and the
Islamist parties—and their relationships with militant groups. She shows how
regressive Pakistani laws instituted in the 1980s worsened citizen attitudes and led
to vigilante and mob violence. The author also explains that the educational regime
has become a vital element in shaping citizens’ thinking. How many years one attends
school, whether the school is public, private, or a madrassa, and what curricula is
followed all affect Pakistanis’ attitudes about terrorism and the rest of the world.
In the end, Afzal suggests how this beleaguered nation—one with seemingly
insurmountable problems in governance and education—can change course.
Pan-Islamic Connections Christophe Jaffrelot 2018-01-15 South Asia is today the
region inhabited by the largest number of Muslims---roughly 500 million. In the
course of the Islamisation process, which begaun in the eighth century, it developed
a distinct Indo-Islamic civilisation that culminated in the Mughal Empire. While
paying lip service to the power centres of Islam in the Gulf, including Mecca and
Medina, this civilisation has cultivated its own variety of Islam, based on Sufism.
Over the last fifty years, pan-Islamic ties have intensified between these two
regions. Gathering together some of the best specialists on the subject, this volume

explores these ideological, educational and spiritual networks, which have gained
momentum due to political strategies, migration flows and increased communications.
At stake are both the resilience of the civilisation that imbued South Asia with a
specific identity, and the relations between Sunnis and Shias in a region where
Saudi Arabia and Iran are fighting a cultural proxy war, as evident in the foreign
ramifications of sectarianism in Pakistan. Pan-Islamic Connections investigates the
nature and implications of the cultural, spiritual and socio-economic rapprochement
between these two Islams.
Genocide and Mass Violence in Asia Frank Jacob 2019-08-05 The series Genocide and
Mass Violence in the Age of Extremes wants to provide an interdisciplinary forum for
research on mass violence and genocide during the "short" 20th century. It will
highlight the role of state and non-state actors, the perspectives of perpetrators,
victims, and bystanders, and put violent events of the Age of Extremes in a larger
political, social, and most important, cultural context. Anthologies and monographs
will provide academic and non-academic readers with a deep insight into and a better
understanding for the reasons, the acts, and the consequences or mass violence and
genocide from a global perspective. Titles of the series will be published in print
and OPEN ACCESS. Advisory Board: Omer Bartov (Brown University) Wolfgang Benz (TU
Berlin) Elissa Bemporad (Queens College, CUNY) Nida Kirmani (LUMS, Pakistan) Thomas
Kühne (Clark University) Michael Pfeifer (John and Jay College of Criminal Justice,
CUNY) Jürgen Zimmerer (University of Hamburg)
Pakistan ?usain ?aqq?n? 2016
The Battle for Pakistan Shuja Nawaz 2020-05-15 The Battle for Pakistan showcases a
marriage of convenience between unequal partners. The relationship between Pakistan
and the United States since the early 1950s has been nothing less than a whiplashinducing rollercoaster ride. Today, surrounded by hostile neighbors, with
Afghanistan increasingly under Indian influence, Pakistan does not wish to break
ties with the United States. Nor does it want to become a vassal of China and get
caught in the vice of a US-China rivalry, or in the Arab-Iran conflict. Internally,
massive economic and demographic challenges as well as the existential threat of
armed militancy pose huge obstacles to Pakistan's development and growth. Could its
short-run political miscalculations in the Obama years prove too costly? Can the
erratic Trump administration help salvage this relationship? Based on detailed
interviews with key US and South Asian leaders, access to secret documents and
operations, and the author's personal relationships and deep knowledge of the
region, this book untangles the complex web of the US-Pakistani relationship and
identifies a clear path forward, showing how the United States can build better
partnerships in troubled corners of the world.
Pakistan at the Crossroads Christophe Jaffrelot 2016-04-12 In Pakistan at the
Crossroads, top international scholars assess Pakistan's politics and economics and
the challenges faced by its civil and military leaders domestically and
diplomatically. Contributors examine the state's handling of internal threats,
tensions between civilians and the military, strategies of political parties, police
and law enforcement reform, trends in judicial activism, the rise of border
conflicts, economic challenges, financial entanglements with foreign powers, and
diplomatic relations with India, China, Iran, Saudi Arabia, Afghanistan, and the
United States. In addition to ethnic strife in Baluchistan and Karachi, terrorist
violence in Pakistan in response to the American-led military intervention in
Afghanistan and in the Federally Administered Tribal Areas by means of drones, as
well as to Pakistani army operations in the Pashtun area, has reached an
unprecedented level. There is a growing consensus among state leaders that the
nation's main security threats may come not from India but from its spiraling
internal conflicts, though this realization may not sufficiently dissuade the
Pakistani army from targeting the country's largest neighbor. This volume is
therefore critical to grasping the sophisticated interplay of internal and external

forces complicating the country's recent trajectory.
Military Inc Ayesha Siddiqa-Agha 2017 Pakistan is a strategic ally of the US in the
'war on terror'. It is the third largest recipient of US aid in the world. Yet
Pakistan is a state run by its army and intelligence service.Operating in the
shadows, Pakistan's military industrial complex owns and controls swathes of the
economic and political landscape of the country. Military Inc. dares to illuminate
the military as an oppressive holding company possessing not just security-related
businesses, but also hotels, shopping malls, insurance companies, banks, farms and
even an airline. The result is a deeply undemocratic society, where money is
funnelled towards the military's economic enterprises, leaving those in need of it
impoverished and effectively disenfranchised.With an empirical richness, and a view
to Pakistan's recent history, Ayesha Siddiqa offers a detailed and powerful case
study of a global phenomenon: corruption, hollow economic growth and elitism.This
new edition includes a chapter on the recent developments of the military's foray
into the media, and a new preface.
The Warrior State T.V. Paul 2014 Outlines revisionist approaches to understanding
instability in Pakistan and the unintended consequences of foreign aid, evaluating
the troubled country's nuclear arsenal and terrorist occupancy while profiling
unexpected sources of its poor economy and corrupt political system.
Following the Leader David M. Lampton 2019-04-09 With unique access to Chinese
leaders at all levels of the party and government, best-selling author David M.
Lampton tells the story of China’s political elites from their own perspectives.
Based on over five hundred interviews, Following the Leader offers a rare glimpse
into how the attitudes and ideas of those at the top have evolved over the past four
decades. Here China’s rulers explain their strategies and ideas for moving the
nation forward, share their reflections on matters of leadership and policy, and
discuss the challenges that keep them awake at night. As the Chinese Communist Party
installs its new president, Xi Jinping, for a presumably ten-year term, questions
abound. How will the country move forward as its explosive rate of economic growth
begins to slow? How does it plan to deal with domestic and international calls for
political reform and to cope with an aging population, not to mention an
increasingly fragmented bureaucracy and society? In this insightful book we learn
how China’s leaders see the nation’s political future, as well as about its global
strategic influence.
The Pakistan Garrison State: Origins, Evolution, Consequences (1947-2011) Ishtiaq
Ahmed 2013-03-21 A conceptual and theoretical framework combining the notion of a
post-colonial state and Harald Lasswell's concept of a garrison state is propounded
to analyse the evolution of Pakistan as a fortress of Islam.
Pakistan's Foreign Policy S. M. Burke 1990 Professor Burke's scholarly and lucid
analysis of Pakistan's Foreign policy won instant acclaim when it was first
published in 1973. Starting with the crucial early years after Pakistan gained
independence, he covered events up to the Bhutto-Indira summit meeting in July 1972.
The update byDr Ziring brings the reader up to the summer of 1989, and the elections
that brought Benazir Bhutto to power.
The Longest August Dilip Hiro 2015-02-24 The partitioning of British India into
independent Pakistan and India in August 1947 occurred in the midst of communal
holocaust, with Hindus and Sikhs on one side and Muslims on the other. More than
750,000 people were butchered, and 12 million fled their homes -- primarily in
caravans of bullock-carts -- to seek refuge across the new border: it was the
largest exodus in history. Sixty-seven years later, it is as if that August never
ended. Renowned historian and journalist Dilip Hiro provides a riveting account of
the relationship between India and Pakistan, tracing the landmark events that led to
the division of the sub-continent and the evolution of the contentious relationship
between Hindus and Muslims. To this day, a reasonable resolution to their dispute
has proved elusive, and the Line of Control in Kashmir remains the most heavily

fortified frontier in the world, with 400,000 soldiers arrayed on either side. Since
partition, there have been several acute crises between the neighbors, including the
secession of East Pakistan to form an independent Bangladesh in 1971, and the
acquisition of nuclear weapons by both sides resulting in a scarcely avoided
confrontation in 1999 and again in 2002. Hiro amply demonstrates the geopolitical
importance of the India-Pakistan conflict by chronicling their respective ties not
only with America and the Soviet Union, but also with China, Israel, and
Afghanistan. Hiro weaves these threads into a lucid narrative, enlivened with
colorful biographies of leaders, vivid descriptions of wars, sensational
assassinations, gross violations of human rights -- and cultural signifiers like
cricket matches. The Longest August is incomparable in its scope and presents the
first definitive history of one of the world's longest-running and most intractable
conflicts.
Islamic Law and Constitution A. A. Maududi 1955-06-01
India and Asian Geopolitics Shivshankar Menon 2021-04-20 A clear-eyed look at
modern India’s role in Asia’s and the broader world One of India’s most
distinguished foreign policy thinkers addresses the many questions facing India as
it seeks to find its way in the increasingly complex world of Asian geopolitics. A
former Indian foreign secretary and national security adviser, Shivshankar Menon
traces India’s approach to the shifting regional landscape since its independence in
1947. From its leading role in the “nonaligned” movement during the cold war to its
current status as a perceived counterweight to China, India often has been an afterthought for global leaders—until they realize how much they needed it. Examining
India’s own policy choices throughout its history, Menon focuses in particular on
India’s responses to the rise of China, as well as other regional powers. Menon also
looks to the future and analyzes how India’s policies are likely to evolve in
response to current and new challenges. As India grows economically and gains new
stature across the globe, both its domestic preoccupations and international choices
become more significant. India itself will become more affected by what happens in
the world around it. Menon makes a powerful geopolitical case for an India
increasingly and positively engaged in Asia and the broader world in pursuit of a
pluralistic, open, and inclusive world order.
Magnificent Delusions Husain Haqqani 2013-11-05 The relationship between America
and Pakistan is based on mutual incomprehension and always has been. Pakistan—to
American eyes—has gone from being a quirky irrelevance, to a stabilizing friend, to
an essential military ally, to a seedbed of terror. America—to Pakistani eyes—has
been a guarantee of security, a coldly distant scold, an enthusiastic military
enabler, and is now a threat to national security and a source of humiliation. The
countries are not merely at odds. Each believes it can play the other—with sometimes
absurd, sometimes tragic, results. The conventional narrative about the war in
Afghanistan, for instance, has revolved around the Soviet invasion in 1979. But
President Jimmy Carter signed the first authorization to help the Pakistani-backed
mujahedeen covertly on July 3—almost six months before the Soviets invaded.
Americans were told, and like to believe, that what followed was Charlie Wilson's
war of Afghani liberation, with which they remain embroiled to this day. It was not.
It was General Zia-ul-Haq's vicious regional power play. Husain Haqqani has a unique
insight into Pakistan, his homeland, and America, where he was ambassador and is now
a professor at Boston University. His life has mapped the relationship of the two
countries and he has found himself often close to the heart of it, sometimes in very
confrontational circumstances, and this has allowed him to write the story of a
misbegotten diplomatic love affair, here memorably laid bare.
The Tradition of Non-Use of Nuclear Weapons T.V. Paul 2009-01-23 An exploration of
the rise, persistence, and impact of the tradition of non-use of nuclear weapons
followed by nuclear powers for well over sixty years.
Reimagining Pakistan Husain Haqqani 2018-04-09 Salman Rushdie once described

Pakistan as a 'poorly imagined country'. Indeed, Pakistan has meant different things
to different people since its birth seventy years ago. Armed with nuclear weapons
and dominated by the military and militants, it is variously described around the
world as 'dangerous', 'unstable', 'a terrorist incubator' and 'the land of the
intolerant'. Much of Pakistan's dysfunction is attributable to an ideology tied to
religion and to hostility with the country out of which it was carved out -- India.
But 95 per cent of Pakistan's 210 million people were born after Partition, as
Pakistanis, and cannot easily give up on their home. In his new book, Husain
Haqqani, one of the most important commentators on Pakistan in the world today,
calls for a bold re-conceptualization of the country. Reimagining Pakistan offers a
candid discussion of Pakistan's origins and its current failings, with suggestions
for reconsidering its ideology, and identifies a national purpose greater than the
rivalry with India.
Pakistan Veena Kukreja 2005-11-23 This collection of essays takes a fresh look at
the contentious themes of democracy, development, and security in Pakistan today.
Using a variety of Pakistani, Indian and Western sources, the distinguished
contributors examine the internal and external problems of Pakistan with an eye on
the challenges that democracy has encountered in the country.
The Struggle for Pakistan Ayesha Jalal 2014-09-16 In a probing biography of her
native land, Ayesha Jalal provides a unique insider’s assessment of how the nucleararmed Muslim nation of Pakistan evolved into a country besieged by military
domination and militant religious extremism, and explains why its dilemmas weigh so
heavily on prospects for peace in the region.

pakistan-between-mosque-and-military-husain- Downloaded from heroplus.jp on September 24,
haqqani
2022 by guest

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

